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School Consultation Response

Proposal to change the status of Clandon Cof E Infant School to a primary school from September 2016, with 15 places per year from September 2017.

Please give us your views.  Tick the box that best shows what you think of the following questions. Also give us any comments you have.  You can write on the other side of this sheet if you would like more space to write comments. 

	Do you agree with the proposal to make Clandon CofE Infant School a primary school from September 2016?  (please tick appropriate box)

	
Agree
	
	
	
Don’t know
	
	
	
Disagree

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

	Comments:



	

	Do you support a reduction in the admission number to 15 places at Clandon CofE Infant School in 2017?  (please tick appropriate box) 

	
Agree
	
	
	
Don’t know
	
	
	
Disagree

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	


To help with our analysis of responses please will you tell us something about yourself? Tick the box or boxes that best apply to you.
	 A resident living close/adjacent to the school
	

	A parent/carer of a child who may in future attend Clandon CofE Infant School
	

	A parent/carer of a child already attending Clandon CofE Infant School 
	

	A parent/carer of a child attending another local school
	

	Staff member at Clandon CofE Infant School
	

	A governor of Clandon CofE Infant School
	

	Some other link to Clandon CofE Infant School
	

	Someone else with an interest – please give details:
 
	

	
	

	It would be helpful if you could give your postcode:
	




Please tick if you have provided additional comments overleaf   □


Clandon Consultation Response Form
Please give any further comments here


	































Thank you for completing the consultation response form. The consultation closes on Friday 6 November 2015. Please send completed forms by post or email to:
	
Melanie Harding 
School Commissioning Officer
Clandon Consultation, 
Room 326, County Hall, 
Kingston-upon-Thames
Surrey 
KT1 2DN
	
Or email FAO Melanie Harding (Clandon Consultation): schoolorg@surreycc.gov.uk 




